
From: PUC  
Sent: Tuesday, April 22, 2025 4:22 PM 
To:  
Subject: HP24-001 
 
Ms. Beebe, 
 
This is in response to your message regarding the commissioners’ decision on 
docket HP24-001 – In the Matter of the Application by SCS Carbon Transport 
LLC for a Permit to Construct a Carbon Dioxide Transmission Pipeline.  
 
Your message will be posted under Comments and Responses in the docket 
for the commissioners and others to read. 
 
Thank you. 
 
South Dakota Public Utilities Commission Staff 
PUC.sd.gov 
 




